
Anderson Island Elementary January 10, 2024

EAGLEEAGLE      NEWSNEWS

1/17 Martin Luther King Assembly
1/20 No School 

Martin Luther King Day
1/24 Half Day 11:30 Dismissal 

Good afternoon, Eagle Families,
We had a great start to the New Year! Our students look fantastic and well-rested, and we’re
excited to dive back into learning. 
Monday: PE Basketball 
Tuesday & Thursday STEAM activities
Wednesday: Library Day
Friday: We will honor Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. with a special activity and celebrate Merritt
and Mrs. Ballou’s birthdays—a day full of learning and joy.
Have a wonderful weekend! Remember to get outside, rest, and keep reading.
I look forward to seeing you all on Monday.

- Mr. Miller



News from the Classroom

Read A Thon Begins Feb 1
You will receive more

information next week!

Welcome back! I hope everyone had a relaxing winter break. We started this week
strong with a wonderful discussion about goals. First, we thought about
achievements that were made in 2024 and attainable goals for 2025. Ask your
student about their goals for 2025 and how they plan to achieve them.
We also began our literacy unit on Fairy Tales. We learned the criteria for a fairy tale
and had an in-depth discussion on what is and isn't a fairy tale. This week, we studied
Jack and the Beanstalk from two different points of view. The first story was told
from Jack's point of view, and the second from the Giant's (or Ogre's) point of view.
We learned that when you change the point of view the perception of good and evil
also changes. Next week, we will continue Jack and the Beanstalk and move on to
Little Red Riding Hood.
The weather held out long enough for us to have a peaceful walk to the outdoor
classroom and learn about the different leaves and trees on the trails.
Have a great weekend and Happy New Year!

Squishy Circuits!


